Mitac International Corporation

Building B, N0.209, Sec.1, Nan Gang Rd., Nan Gang, Taipei 11568, Taiwan

Tel: 886-2-2652-5888 ; Fax: 886-2-2652-5808

Statement

Date: March 20, 2017

We, Mitac International Corporation, state that the label of our device, FCC ID: P4Q-N536, will be

put inside the battery compartment.

The label is visible to the users as they purchase the products and install the battery.

Sincerely yours,

NANM_ Y I~

Ruey—Yuan Chen
Ruey-Yuan.Chen@mic.com.tw



